
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Advisory Board/School Council Minutes 
September 13, 2024 

 
 
The School Council/Advisory Board met on 9-13-24 to discuss the 
beginning of the school year and some important events that have taken 
place. 
 
Dr. Rush reported that the Step it Up fundraiser was a huge success.  The 
school raised over $30,000 in donations.  Langston Road Primary will 
receive 50% of the donations, so that gives the school a little over $15,000.  
Dr. Rush mentioned that some of the funds will be used to provide shade 
and seating on the playground for both teachers and students.  This 
includes the cost of 2 concrete pads, 2 shade structures, tables and 
benches. 
 
Dr. Rush mentioned that LRPS currently has a vacancy for a Transition 
Kindergarten teacher.  Interviews will be held next week.  The position has 
been posted on social media. 
 
Fall MAP scores were shared.  Dr. Rush stated that our students in first 
grade had very high achievement scores for both reading and math for the 
fall.  Second grade students scored lower on achievement in both reading 
and math, compared to last year.  Scores will be shared with grade level 
teams so teachers can make informed decisions regarding student 
improvement. 
 
Dr. Rush shared that Dr. Frierson and Dr. Wiggins will be conducting a 
School Improvement visit in the very near future.  She discussed the focus 
of high levels of student/teacher engagement in the classrooms.  Dr. Rush  
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
also discussed Authentic Literacy, and what that looks like in the 
classroom.   
 
The advisory board did not have any questions, comments or concerns, so 
the meeting was adjourned. 


